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Dear Chairperson Hill:
 
I strongly support the fields project submitted by the Episcopal Center for Children
(ECC) and Maret School for approval by the Board of Zoning Adjustment. It is such a
shame for this amazing space to sit idle while we have so many youth that could
benefit from additional athletic fields. 

Amy Tanen

6235 29th Street NW
Washington, DC 20015

Sent from my iPhone
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